
American Family Association of Pennsylvania Weekly Update   
 
Volume 3, Issue 22 
May 31, 2013 

Remember: Printable 
versions to share found at 
http://afaofpa.org/weekly-
newsletter/   
 
Check Our Recent Interview 
http://afaofpa.org/listen/ 
 
News From Around PA  
A ministry called Stop 
Stericycle has learned what 
happened to many of the 
babies, late-term and 
otherwise, who were 
aborted by Philadelphia's 
Kermit Gosnell.   Stericycle, a 
company that disposes of 
medical waste, did so for 
Gosnell's Philadelphia 
abortuary.  Even though the 
babies were to be 
incinerated, many of them 
ended up in PA's landfills, 
which is against the law. 

Pro-abortion Emily's List has 
endorsed Allyson Schwartz 
for PA Governor for 2014. 

Election of open homosexual 
candidates in the primary:  
Out Democratic candidate 
for Hatboro Council Andrea 
Myers will head to the 
general election in the fall, as 
will Chris Dietz, an openly 
gay Democratic candidate 

for Millersburg Borough 
Council, and Ben Allatt for 
Harrisburg City Council. Also 
successful were incumbents 
Lori Schreiber for reelection 
to the Abington Township 
Commission and Robert 
Langley to Meadville City 
Council. 

News from National Scene  
The US House voted on a 
repeal of Obamacare for the 
37th time. Two Democrats 
joined 227 Republicans in 
voting for repeal. 

The Senate “Gang of 8” 
released the 844-page 
immigration bill. It creates 
three new amnesty 
programs, including a 
blanket amnesty for illegal 
aliens who entered the 
country before December 31, 
2011; a DREAM Act for 
certain illegals who entered 
the U.S. before age 16; and a 
special AgJobs amnesty for 
illegal aliens who can 
establish that they have 
worked in agriculture for a 
certain period of time. It also 
further rewards illegal 
immigrants by expanding the 
“guest worker” program. 

Lambda Legal joined the 
ACLU, the National Center 
for Lesbian Rights and the 

Transgender Law Center in 
"expressing very grave 
concerns with the religious 
exemption in ENDA. It could 
provide religiously affiliated 
organizations—far beyond 
houses of worship—with a 
blank check to engage in 
employment discrimination 
against LGBT people." 

In response to a request 
from a trangender "woman," 
the federal Centers for 
Medicare and Medicaid 
Services has announced it 
has launched a formal 
"reconsideration" of its 
current refusal to cover 
surgical treatment for gender 
identity disorder" i.e. sex 
reassignment surgery. 
AFA of PA encourages 
Christians, through education, to 
become involved in pro-family 
issues in their community, state 
and the nation. 
We are a non-profit organization 
that is totally dependent upon 
financial gifts from our 
supporters.  You can give online 
here http://afaofpa.org/donate/   
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